
 

Kim Weineck to Demonstrate 
Tuesday, October 10th at 6:45 - 8:45 pm 

Endicott Estate, 656 East Street in Dedham and on Zoom 

Dear Members and Guests, Kim Weineck, Kim Weineck, 
professional artist, will give a gouache demonstration in 
person and on Zoom. Gouache painting uses opaque 
watercolor paints. The location is The location is Endicott 
Estate, 656 East Street, Dedham, MA. Members will 
receive the Zoom invitation in an email. Non-members are 
invited to participate by sending an RSVP email to 
DedhamArtassociation@gmail.com. There’s no charge for 
members, and guests are asked for a $5 donation.

Kim Morin Weineck 
Kim Morin 
Weineck is a pastel 
and oil painter 
who concentrates 
on the beauty of 
interpretive 
landscapes. Kim 
holds a BFA in 
Fine Art, 2D from 
Massachusetts 

College of Art and Design where she graduated with 
distinction and found her artist-voice studying in 
Pont-Aven, Brittany, France. Kim has served as 
Gallery Director at Gallery9, Norwood, MA.

A mother to two young daughters, Kim describes 
herself as a happy wife struggling to juggle it all, 
which includes teaching and painting but also 
making homemade jam for fresh scones in the 
morning and advocating for downtown Norwood, 
MA where she works part-time for the nonprofit 
organization Friends of Norwood Center.

She is a juried member of the Pastel Society of 
America (PSA), Signature Member of the Pastel 
Painters Society of Cape Cod (PPSCC), Artist 
member of the Arts Foundation of Cape Cod 
(AFCC), Foxboro Art Association (FAA), and the 
Marion Art Center (MAC) and Founder and 
Instructor of the Neponset Valley Artists (NVA). 
http://www.kimweineck.com

Fall Members’ Exhibit Reception, 

Thursday, October 19, 6 - 8 pm October 2023  
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Yellow Tulips, Gouache 
by Kim Morin Weineck
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Artist of the Month 
Naomi Wilsey 

Naomi Wilsey paints 
primarily in watercolors 
with traditional subject 
matter. She also paints in 
the Japanese brush painting 
style called “sumi-e” which 
means “ink painting.” 
Naomi is an art teacher and 

has a background in graphic design and marketing 
and communications. She majored in Fine Arts and 
Education at the University of Colorado and holds a 
master’s degree in Communications Management 
from Simmons College where she taught graduate 
school after graduating.

“A special part of painting to me, is to get lost in the 
‘flow.’ That is, to be focused and in the moment of 
the process where time and place disappear. Florals, 
landscapes and seascapes are among my favorites for 
subject matter. Plein air painting is my way to 
connect with nature. It’s peaceful and gives me time 
to appreciate natural beauty,” comments Naomi. 

She adds, “One quirky type of painting I do is to 
sketch watercolors in moving vehicles – planes, 
trains, cars and boats. Don’t worry. It’s when I’m a 
passenger. I sometimes use pen and ink before or 
after painting. It’s good practice because when I 
paint in my stationary studio or at our Dedham Art 
Association weekly Painting Group, it feels easier!”

In the past couple of years, Naomi has been invited 
to display her artwork in solo exhibitions at 
Goddard House Assisted Living in Brookline and 
Sweetwaters Coffee & Tea, Natick. Her paintings 
have been juried into national and member exhibits 
with New England Watercolor Society and Rhode 
Island Watercolor Society and exhibits at the 

Rockport Art Association & Museum, Gallery Twist 
and Zullo Gallery. 

Communicating through art and about art is 
important to Naomi. She enjoys participating in 
Needham Open Studios to be able to talk with 
visitors about her art and processes. She’s given 
demonstrations / workshops and served as a juror for 
art associations and loves meeting other artists as a 
result.

Naomi is the 
current Programs 
vice president of 
the Dedham Art 
Association and a 
past president. She 
belongs to local art 
associations and 
participates yearly 
in Needham Open 
Studios. 

Her career roles 
include public 
school art teacher, 
Advertising 
Manager at 

Prentice Hall publishing, Senior Marketing Manager 
for IBM and Marketing Director for Optum (United 
Healthcare Group.)

She paints and teaches art lessons in her home 
studio in Needham, MA and is married to kind and 
patient David, who is a member of Dedham Art 
Association. 

Website: https://naomiwilseyart.com/ 
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Spring Show, watercolor and 
acrylic on rice paper  

by Naomi Wilsey

https://naomiwilseyart.com/


Fall Members’ Exhibit Reception  
You and your friends and family are cordially invited 
to the Artists Reception and Awards Ceremony on 
Thursday, October 19th, from 6 - 8 pm at the 
Walpole Library, 143 School Street, Walpole, MA. 
Guests are welcome. Awards will be presented. 
There’s no charge and refreshments will be served.

Members’ Fall Exhibit  
October 3 - November 30 
Important Dates 
• Monday, October 2: Drop off your artwork 

12:00 noon – 1:00 p.m.  Make sure back of 
artwork is labeled with Name and Artwork Title. 
You can print out a label from your ArtCall entry.

• Tuesday, October 3: Exhibit opens at Walpole 
Library and Online Gallery

• Thursday, October 19: Reception and Awards 
6:00 – 8:00 pm. Awards presented at 7:00 pm at 
the Walpole Library, 143 School Street, Walpole

•Friday, 
December 1: Pick 
up artwork from 12 
noon – 1:00 pm

 

Judy Vilmain 
Dedham Art Association’s 2023 Fall 
Members’ Exhibit Juror 

Judy Vilmain is a psychologist 
and painter living in 
Providence, Rhode Island, and 
is an Exhibiting Artist Member 
of the Providence Art Club. Her 
work includes intimate outdoor 
scenes and still-life paintings. 

“With the objects I choose, and 
the way in which I paint them, I'm trying to present a 
world that feels familiar, solid, and grounded, 
hopefully providing the viewer a quiet break from the 
chaos. 

Regardless of the subject matter, I'm always 
considering the formal aspects of a painting: color, line, 
shape, and surface texture. Using these, I work towards 
a level of realism that still shows the hand of the 
painter — I want the viewer to keep moving back and 
forth between "seeing" the three-dimensional objects 
and seeing the paint and brushstrokes that created the 
illusion. That back and forth is what I find magical in a 
painting.”
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After Party, oil by Judy Vilmain

 2023 Spring Members' 
Exhibit First Place,  
Barbara Reynolds,  

There Were Tulips 
Watercolor on Yupo
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Dedham Senior Center Solo Exhibit 
Kerry Hawkins, photographer 
Kerry Hawkins will exhibit in October and 
November at the Dedham Senior Center. Kerry is a 
fine art photographer and freelance graphic 
designer, including social media.

She attended the Art Institute of Boston, majoring 
in graphic design. During that time, Kerry became 
hooked on photography in my second year of 
college and has been photographing ever since.

She loves taking photos everywhere she travels or 
just about town. Taking photo wanders provides a 
way of photographing new places or finding new 
things in familiar places and some exercise. Nature 
intrigues her, but she also loves city scenes, anything 
with peeling paint and a bit of grit. She creates color 
and black-and-white photos. 

“For three years, I have been in the Dedham Art 
Association. I have made many friends, and their 
art always inspires me. I also post on Social Media 
for our artist's group.” 

She resides in Dedham with her husband and kitties. 
The exhibit will be on view at the Ames Building 
(Town Hall and Senior Center) at 450 Washington 
St, Dedham from M – F between 8:30 am – 4:30 pm. 
If you are interested in applying to exhibit at the 
Dedham Senior Center, please contact Barbara 
Sawin at 617-285-7672 or send an email to: 
DedhamArtAssociation @gmail.com.
Nancy van Dam will be exhibiting her artwork in 
December and January.

Cindy Baron Demonstration Recap 
For our September 
meeting, we were honored 
to have professional artist, 
Cindy Baron, provide an oil 
painting demonstration of 
a seascape. Cindy donated 
an original watercolor for 

the raffle. Nancy Van Dam won the drawing. The 
drawing benefits our Community Fund.

Plein Air Fall Workshop Recap 
Members painted outdoors 
at Cox Reservation until it 
got too cold. We had a lunch 
break at a seafood 
restaurant. Then KTMorse, 
our instructor, invited us to 

paint in the gallery/studio that she and husband, 
painter Paul George, own. We ended the day with a 
helpful critique by KT. It started pouring on the 
drive home. The watercolor is the demonstration by 
KT. She also did an oil demonstration!
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Outdoor Painting Outing 
Saturday, October 14th 

Members Lauren 
Kinghorn and Mark 
Richards have organized 
another Plein Air Outing 
on October 14th. Start 
from Lauren's home: 165 
South Street in 

Needham. We will meet from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm. 
Painting will be across the street at NC Wyeth's old 
studio yard abutting the Charles River. We've been 
invited to visit the NC Wyeth Library. Bathroom 
and parking available at Lauren Kinghorn's house. 
Painters can bring a lunch for the informal show 
and tell at the end of the session. The cost is $10 for 
three outings for members and $15 for non-
members. Click here to sign up.
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Mark Your Calendar! 

Tuesday, October 10: monthly meeting: Kim 
Morin Weineck – Gouache demonstration from 
6:45 pm – 8:45 pm.
Saturday, October 14: Outdoor Painting 
Outing. Meet at 165 South St in Needham. 
9:30-12:30. Click here to sign up.
Thursday, October 19th: Fall Members’ 
Exhibit Reception. 6 - 8 pm at the Walpole 
Library, 143 School Street, Walpole, MA. Guests 
are welcome. Awards will be presented. There’s 
no charge and refreshments will be served.

Tuesday, November 14: monthly meeting: 
Natalie Featherston – Art Talk on Trompe l’oeil 
from 6:45 pm – 8:45 p.m. Trompe l’oeil is an art 
historical tradition in which the artist fools us 
into thinking we’re looking at the real thing.
Monday, December 4: monthly meeting (note 
this is the first Monday of the month): Holiday 
Gathering 6:45 p.m. – 8:45 p.m
Ongoing: weekly Painting Group for Members 
Tuesdays 9:30 a.m. – 12 noon at St. Paul’s Church 
(extra fee applies)
Ongoing: Permanent Large Works Exhibit at 
PNC Bank, Legacy Place, Dedham, MA

Artist Resources: 
Edward Hopper Exhibit 

Edward Hopper & Cape Ann: Illuminating an 
American Landscape at the Cape Ann Museum 
through October 16th. capeannmuseum.org.

Professional Development  

The Newton Art Association is hosting a 
Professional Development Development Series. 
The subject is The Price is Right. Considerations in 
Pricing Your Artwork and takes place on Thursday, 
October 26, 2023, 7 –8:30 p.m.

YouTube 

If you missed one of our demonstrations, please 
take a look at our YouTube Channel. 
DedhamArtAssociationYouTube

Membership Renewal 

Membership renewal is past due. Please 
renew your membership. You can now renew 
online. Click here. Thank you!

https://www.dedhamartassociation.com/events/weekly-painting-group-jnydm-l6yex-me7w7-dxa6k
https://www.dedhamartassociation.com/events/weekly-painting-group-jnydm-l6yex-me7w7-fy9cp
https://www.dedhamartassociation.com/events/weekly-painting-group-jnydm-l6yex-me7w7-dxa6k
https://www.dedhamartassociation.com/join
mailto:DedhamArtAssociation@gmail.com
https://home.capeannmuseum.org
https://www.youtube.com/@dedhamartassociation88


Holiday Gathering and Double Art 
Swap Preview
At our monthly meeting and Holiday 
Gathering on Monday, December 4th, you are 
invited to participate in our Double Art 
Swap! Festive hats and holiday sweaters are 
encouraged to celebrate the season.

Art Swap #1 – Clean out clutter! You can bring 
your surplus, unused art supplies and swap with 
others. Please limit large items (for example, 
frames). No art books, please. Volunteers needed to 
transport leftovers to Dedham High School.

Art Swap #2 – Pick up free 4'' x 4'' substrates at 
our Fall Members’ Exhibit drop off, our October 
meeting or November meeting. At home, create a 
mini-masterpiece in any medium. Bring it to the 

December 4th meeting, and we will have a blind Art 
Swap exchange. It’s a great way to meet other 
members and guests. You can also pick up your 
4''x4'' at the weekly Painting Group at St. Paul’s 
church, Tuesdays between 10-11 a.m. Note: these do 
not have to be holiday themed but it’s up to you.

We will be having other fundraisers for the Food 
Pantry instead of donating miniatures this time 
around. The Art Swap is just for fun and a way to 
meet other members. You can pick up your 4'' x 4'' 
substrate at the October meeting and at drop off for 
the 2023 Fall Members’ Exhibit at Walpole Library.

Members’ News 

Naomi Wilsey is invited to display her Japanese 
brush paintings (“sumi-e”) at an international 
Ikebana (Japanese flower arranging) Workshop at 
the Boston Mariott. Her watercolors can also be 
seen at the New England Watercolor Society 
Associates Exhibit, Plymouth Center for the 
Arts, September 8 – November 2.

Naomi Wilsey and Vicki Garbi have 
watercolors at the N.E. Watercolor Society's 
Associates Exhibit. Click here for info.

Joan Twining had two paintings accepted into 
the juried show “All Creatures Great and Small” 
at the Whistler House Museum of Art in Lowell. 
The show runs 9/23-1/13. The main museum 
collection is also a gem worth discovering!

"Blue &"Blue & Yellow", pastel by Mena Levit 
was accepted into the Gallery Twist “Pairings” 
exhibit, through October 15th. Gallery Twist is 
located at 1963 Massachusetts Ave. in Lexington.

Mona Podgurski, Mark Richards, Barbara 
Sawin and Naomi Wilsey are exhibiting in 
Canton at the Paul Revere Heritage Site. Some 
of the work was the result of one of our plein air 
outings organized. Opening reception October 
22 from 2-4 pm, 4 Rolling Mill Way in Canton.

Mark Richards has a show opening at Newton 
Free Library called Magic Lands, on October 1 
through the month of October.
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Dedham Senior Center Solo 
Exhibit Reception Recap 
The reception for our exhibit at the Dedham Senior 
Center took place on September 20th. Mark J. 

Richards hung a 
wonderful oil 
exhibit of his 
artworks. 

The Dedham Art Association’s  
New Website 
We have a new website! The website address has stayed 
the same at dedhamartassocaition.com. We hope it’s 
easier to navigate to find all that you’re looking for. 
Please send any feedback to 
DedhamArtAssociation@gmail.com

Welcome New Members! 

Please welcome new members who joined us 
since the last newsletter: Barb Thomas, 
Watercolor, Printmaking, Drawing; Joy Hartman, 
oil and other; Brenda Goldman, Watercolor, 
Graphite, Charcoal, Soft Pastel, Stained Glass; 
Nancy Molvig, Cynthia Dizio, oil and pencil; 
Watercolor; Amanda Leone, drawing, writing, 
collage, watercolor; Christine Oneill, Acrylic; 
Eiblis Goldings, Painting. Watercolor, Arylic; 
Judith Robichaud, oil.

Welcome back to Deborah Hiatt, Watercolor; 
and Mary Ellen Foti, Yupo, pen and ink, 
watercolor.
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Ann Coco Memorial Scholarship 

The Dedham Art Association received a 
donation to the Ann Coco Memorial Scholarship 
from her niece and spouse, Stephen & Tina 
Grasso. The Ann Coco Memorial Scholarship is 
awarded to a Dedham High School graduating 
senior who plans to continue their study of art 
beyond high school.
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